
Dear Parents

We would like to draw your attention to the following information regarding Farnborough Flyers Trampoline Club.

The Club is responsible for members from the time they sign in the register, until the end of that session. No child can leave the hall unless permission is given from the coach,   including using the toilet at any time, but they will not be accompanied by an adult.  If you wish your son/daughter to be accompanied, you will need to organise this personally.  Parents are asked to ensure their child understands this rule and that it is adhered to at all times.

The coaches will always check that the equipment has been put up correctly and safely by the staff of the leisure centre.  No child is to go on the trampoline until permission has been given by the coaches and spotters are in position.

Coaches are always available to talk to parents at any training sessions and we have an open door policy, any parent can stay and watch a training session should they wish.

If a parent has a personal or medical problem concerning a child that they feel the club ought to know, then they should approach on of the coaches.  Elaine Dunne is Head Coach and Sarah C Johnson is Welfare Officer.  The information will be treated in confidence and passed on only on a need to know basis.

Discrimination is prohibited within the club.

All trampolinists to wear appropriate clothing, leotard, tracksuit, shorts, tee shirt and socks.
No Jeans
No hats
No Jewellery
No Combats
No Vest Tops
No Hoddies

Please ensure your child brings a drink.  Energy drinks are prohibited

Please sign to say that you have received and accept these terms.
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